
 

 

 

 

SHPA Registrar of the Year Award 2024  

  
INTRODUCTION  

Launching in 2020, the Registrar Training Program (previously known as the Advanced Training 
Resident Program) is a two-year structured training program for pharmacists designed to develop 
their practice towards ANZCAP Pharmacist Registrar performance and facilitate specialisation in 
their defined practice area.  

SHPA is excited to announce the inaugural Registrar of the Year award in 2024. The Pharmacist 
Registrar of the Year award aims to recognise and reward excellence and dedication to advanced 
pharmacy practice in a pharmacist who has recently completed the SHPA Registrar Training 

Program.  
 

NOMINATIONS  

Submissions for the Registrar of the Year Award can be made via nomination, either self-nominated 
or from a staff member of the Pharmacist Registrars training program site. Nominations will be 
called for annually.   
  
All nominees must:  

• Be a current SHPA member and  

• Completed their Registrar Training Program before August 2024  
  

NOMINATION PROCESS  

Nominations must be received via the online nomination form available on the SHPA Training 
Program website by the advertised due date. The nomination process now consists of two stages:  
  
Stage 1: Nomination submitted online  

• Either self-nomination or from a staff member at the Registrar Training Program site  
Nomination link: https://forms.shpa.org.au/2024-shpa-resident-registrar-of-the-year-award/   
  
Stage 2: Nominee will be notified of their nomination and required to provide the supporting 
documentation   

• Acceptance of the nomination  

• Two (2) signed letter of support from a senior pharmacy or inter-professional colleague in 
support of the nomination  

• A copy of the nominee’s curriculum vitae (CV)  

• Completed Registrar Training Program portfolio (or equivalent evidence) outlining 
examples of the nominees' contributions and practice as a Pharmacist Registrar  

• Confirmation from their Director of Pharmacy or their delegate that, should they be 
selected as the winner, they will be able to attend MM2024.  

 
SELECTION PANEL  

Nominations shall be considered by a selection panel consisting of the SHPA Training Program 
Advisory Committee.  
  

https://forms.shpa.org.au/2024-shpa-resident-registrar-of-the-year-award/


 

 

 
 
 
 

PRESENTATION OF THE AWARD  

The Registrar of the Year award will be presented at a SHPA Medicines Management Conference in 
Adalaide in November 2024.  
 
The recipient will be financially supported to attend the Medicines Management Conference to accept 
their award with free conference registration.   
 

KEY DATES  

Nominations (stage 1) open: Tuesday 11 June 2024  

Nominations (stage 1) close: Friday 26 July 2024  

Nominee submits required documentation (stage 2): by Friday 9 August 2024  

Selection Panel: August 2024  

Winner announced: end of September 2024  

Presentation of Award at MM2024: 14 - 16 November 2024  

  

FURTHER QUESTIONS  
  
If you have questions about any aspects of the Registrar of the Year 2024 award, please contact the 
SHPA Training Program team via residency@shpa.org.au  

 


